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Dear Jane:

I read with fascination 
the opinion of some of your fellow 
board members about education for the 

 poor.
I thank you for your letter 

to me. The best explanation I have seen 
of the question you asked me, came at the 
recent Governor's Conference on Education 
in Los Angeles.

I'm asking Newton Chase, of the 
Department of Education to send you a copy 
of Marvin C. Alkin's paper on "Unification 
Versus Local Control".

Mrs. Jane Tolmach
Board of Education
Oxnard School District
Oxnard, California

Yours,


